






 

 

 

Bookstore 
Community Center 

Sundays, 9am—1pm 
 

Caregivers’ Support Group 
1st Thursday of the month at 

10:15am in Youth Hall 
Gina: maserogina@gmail.com 

 

Columbie�©es 
Women's Fellowship and Service 

Delana Romero 
Delanaromero1@gmail.com 

last Thursday of month at 6:30pm 
 

50+ Singles Group 
3rd Sunday, 11:00am Hope Room  

Dee Stolpe  408-225-7386 
deestolpe@yahoo.com 

 

Knights of Columbus  
Men’s Fellowship & Service   
Toby Laufer:  408-455-7321 

theatretec@yahoo.com 
1st Thursday of month at 7pm 

 

Morning Prayer 
Mondays at 7:30am in the Church 

(Except holidays) 
 

Prayer Line 
Leave a prayer request message 

with Jeane�©e, 408-723-0445. 
 

Rosary 
Tuesdays at 7:30pm in the Chapel 

 

St. Vincent de Paul Society 
For emergency Þnancial 

assistance, call the parish o�8ce for  
an appointment  

Small Things Count 
Veteran’s Day is next week. Find a way to honor our vets, letting them know we 
appreciate their being there for us.  Here are some ideas: Display the flag in your 
yard.  Ask a vet to share a memory through a story or favorite song. Take him or her 
to lunch/dinner—or bring a meal to share. Visit with a homebound vet, just to talk. 
Bring flowers to a veterans’ memorial or gravesite. Write to someone who is in the 
military now. Call the family of someone currently serving to see how they and their 
loved one are doing. Share a picture of a vet on your social media. Write on your 
blog or in your journal about a vet you know. Wear a tee shirt with a pro-vet 
sentiment. Stop by a local VA facility and shake vets’ hands as they come and go. 
Take the kids to a Veterans Day parade or memorial...That should be enough to get 
you started on some ideas of your own. It’s not really what you do, though; it’s 
simply that you do it. 
 

Call Jackie O’Donnell at  622-5372 or write c/o Holy Family. 

Diocesan Layette Shower and Baby Item Collection 
Through November 26 we will be collecting newborn baby items. See  the white 
flyer in the Vestibule or Parish Office  for list of suggested items. Please, bring NEW 
items, sizes NEWBORN TO 6 MONTHS to the Large Basket marked "LAYETTE" 
in our Parish Office. 
 

All are welcome to attend the Layette Tea on Sunday, December 3rd at  St. Lucy, 
2350 Winchester Blvd, Campbell, from 2:00 to 3:30pm. Doors will open at 1:00pm. 
Raffle tickets on sale only at this event are sold to win donated themed baskets. 
These basket raffles provide further funding for the Layette Ministry. Monetary do-
nations are accepted as well year round. Checks can be made out to "Diocese of San 
Jose-Layette Funds" and mail directly to: Layette, Office of Parish Services, The 
Chancery Office at 1150 North First St., San Jose, CA 95112. 
 

Please support this vital pro-life ministry of struggling and often poor mothers and 
their newborns, through the work of public health nurses, who give them these new 
items during their hospital or home visits. 

The students at Holy Family School celebrated Red Ribbon Week. Each day at 
Morning Prayer student council shared facts about Red Ribbon Week and why it is 
important to live a healthy lifestyle.  

Holiday Boutique 
Complete your holiday shopping at 
Holy Family's 15th Annual Holiday 
Boutique. It will be held in the 
Community Center on Saturday, 
November 18th from 10am-5pm and 
Sunday, November 19th from 9am-
4pm. We have a wide variety of gifts 
for children and adults alike. Enter 
our raffles to win valuable prizes 
such as an American Girl Doll, 
LEGO Brand building set, hand-
crafted jewelry, and much more. 
Enjoy lunch at our snack bar and 
celebrate the holiday season! 



 

 

The Word is Alive—Scripture Study 
Thursdays 7:15-9 pm in the  

Hope Room. All are welcome! 

No EDGE or Life Teen this week due to the core team and 
teens being away for Life Teen Inspiration Tour at Magic 
Mountain. Keep us in your prayers as we spend time with 
thousands of other teens worshiping our Lord. 
 

Our Life Teen Retreat is just 2 weeks away on November 
17-19. Join us as we travel to the Santa Cruz Mountains to 
get away from the business of our lives and spend time 
with our Lord. Flyers and Permission Slips are available 
online or in the Parish Office. Please turn in your forms as 
soon as possible. 
 

EDGE is our  Middle School Faith Formation for  6th-8th 
graders. EDGE meets on Sundays from 3:45pm-5:30pm. 
Life Teen is our  High School Faith Formation for  9th-
12th graders. Life Teen meets on Sundays immediately 
following the 6:00pm Mass from 7pm-9pm. 
 

All registration forms are available at http://www. 
holyfamilysanjose.org/faith-formation-1 (under Faith 
Formation) 
 

Contact Jeff Gans for more info  
at 408-265-8650 or jgans@dsj.org 

Liturgy Link 
 

The Mass 
 

Our Offering 
 

Continued from last week…. 
 

After the priest has exchanged the sign of peace with those 
around him at the altar, and waited for the assembly to do 
so, he proceeds with the part of the communion rite that is 
called the fracturing. This is where the presider, assisted 
by the deacon or concelebrants if necessary breaks the 
Eucharistic Bread. If we think back to Holy Thursday, and 
the institution of the Eucharist, this is what Jesus did. This 
action in apostolic times gave the Eucharistic Action its 
name. Through this action, the faithful are made one body 
by receiving communion from the one bread of life, Jesus, 
who for our salvation died and rose again. The presider 
having taken the host and broken it over the paten, places a 
small part of it in the chalice. Very few of us have heard 
what the Presider says at this point, it is, “May this 
mingling of the Body and Blood of our Lord Jesus Christ 
bring eternal life to us who receive it.” 
 
Next time you’re at Mass, join with the priest in this 
prayer, silently each of us should reflect this prayer, 
desiring eternal life for all who receive the Eucharist.  
 

Kathy Bohac 
—Coordinator of Liturgy 

Want to watch FREE Catholic 
movies from the comfort of your 
own couch? Interested in learn-
ing more about the Catholic faith 

at a time convenient for you? Check out FORMED.ORG 
using the parish code PWZ8DW for all movies, audio and 
much, much more!  Questions? Contact – Christina 
(cfenn@dsj.org) for more information. 

Catholic Roadmap 
In recent weeks we’ve seen many, many images of natural 
disasters. Catholic Charities USA is assisting victims  with 
recovery from the  California wildfires and the recent 
hurricanes. To help with this effort go to  catholic 
charities.org or you may call 703-549-1390 

Sacred Scripture Study 
We will be studying The Acts of the Apostles - the First 
Evangelization Team. This is a Formed Study and we will 
be using the study guide to enhance our learning. If you 
want a “sneak peek”, look on Formed.org for 
“Evangelization” from the Lectio series. There is a small 
fee for the course. 
 

Monday mornings, 10am-Noon. Contact Donna Holt at 
408-371-3682 or goodsamnurse@gmail.com 
 

Tuesday evenings, 7-8:45 pm. Contact Neyla Brown 
Neyla5756@gmail.com or  Deborah Trevisan debearah 
@sbcglobal.net  

Sunday Scripture Study 
This is the same study we had in the spring but on a new 
day and time: Sundays from 11am-Noon in South 3. 
 

The Wild Goose (Holy Spirit) is a series that will lead 
YOU on an adventure greater than you can imagine. Video 
presentation by Fr. Dave Pavonka (see videos on 
formed.org)   
 

Sundays from 11am-Noon in South 3. Contact Donna Holt 
408-371-3682 or goodsamnurse@gmail.com 

Faith Formation 2017-18 Enrollment 
Faith Formation classes are held from 11 am – Noon on most 
Sundays during the school year. We are excited to invite you 
to enroll your child(ren) for Faith Formation (pre-K through 
12th grade) 2017-18. 
 

Over the last few years we have been tailoring our programs 
to best fit the formation needs of children. We know that you 
are an important part of this process. To better serve you and 
your family, we’d like to meet with you. Visit the website for 
more details. Click on the Faith Formation tab and then the 
link for Children’s Faith Formation. 
 

Please prayerfully consider what time you and your fami-
ly can get together with us at Holy Family. Sign-up for an 
appointment on the parish website.  

Holy Family Young Adults 
Holy Family Young Adults is a ministry for all parishion-
ers ages 18 - 40, providing events focused on fellowship, 
prayer, or service. We also provide hospitality after 6pm 
Mass on the 1st and 3rd Sundays of each month, and after 
the 5:30pm on the 2nd Saturday of each month. “Like” our 
Facebook page to get involved: www.facebook.com/
holyfamilyyoungadultssj 


